
Parent Pickup and Drop off    

Grades K-1 

West Side  

In order to make parent pick-up run smoothly, we need YOUR help in doing the following:  

• Know WHERE your student’s class is meeting in front of the school on the WEST SIDE (chalk names of teachers will be 

written on the sidewalk the first day). 

 

• K-1 students MUST stay on the WEST SIDE unless prior arrangements have been made with the appropriate teacher 

(older siblings will meet younger siblings on the WEST SIDE). 

 

• If you are walking up to get your student, please walk to the far gate in front of car station #1.  Line up behind the 

“WEST” Parent walk up sign area.  A teacher will call for your student and they will come meet you at the gate. 

 

• If you are driving through the pick-up line, please have your student’s car sign visible.  We want to be able to call your 

student’s name ASAP and have them ready to load. Please do not exit your car we will help your child/children load.   

 

• Please keep your car sign out on display until your child/ren get into the car.   

 

• MOST IMPORTANTLY: PLEASE BE PATIENT AND KIND 

 

• No RIGHT Turn into Parking Lot from Knox Road  

Entering the Parking Lot 

North on Coronado St 
East on Knox (please utilize the turn lane when turning left into the drive through)  
After picking up your child you will Exit onto Knox (turn right).  
 


